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November 9, 2011 
 
BY EMAIL & COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2011-0273  
Grimsby Power Inc.  – 2012 Cost of Service Application 

Request for Extension to Technical Conference Deadlines 
 
While searching the OEB website for Interrogatory Responses in the EB-2011-0273 proceeding, 
Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) located correspondence from the Applicant to 
the Board dated November 8, 2011, requesting an extension of deadlines in respect of the 
Technical Conference.  
 
It is the submission of Energy Probe that if the Board grants the extensions, it would allow the 
Applicant time to provide more complete responses to technical conference questions, leading to 
a more meaningful conference. Energy Probe therefore supports the request to move the 
Technical Conference to the first day currently reserved for the Grimsby Settlement Conference, 
November 23, 2011. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc: Doug Curtiss, Grimsby Power (By email) 
 Mioara Domokos, Grimsby Power (By email) 
 Randy Aiken, Aiken & Associates (By email) 
 Intervenors of Record (By email) 


